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Closure of slipway due to re-construction at Mgarr Harbour, Gozo 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general 

public that Infrastructure Malta will be carrying out re-construction works on slipway 2 

(shown hatched in red on attached chart) at Mgarr Harbour, Gozo. 

 

The re-construction works will start on Monday 13th April 2020 and are expected to be 

completed by mid June 2020. 

 

Mariners are to note that due to the above mentioned re-construction works, slipway 2 

cannot be used. Mariners are instructed to use the slipway on the other side of the jetty 

(shown hatched in blue) on the attached chart during the duration of these works. 

 

Mariners are also instructed not to enter within the area shown in red and to leave the 

area shown hatched in blue and access to it free at all time. They are also requested to 

coordinate and cooperate with the contractor on site 

 

Mariners are to note the above and proceed with caution and at a slow speed (no wake) 

when in the vicinity of the slipway while the works are being carried out.  
 
 
 
 
 

Chart affected: BA 211 
 




